Dr. Bert A. Nash,
ASTP Coordinator,
University of Kansas.

Dear Bert:

We have again informed our instructors of the absolute necessity of dismissing physical training classes early enough so the boys may shower and dress, and get to the next class on time.

The classes are dismissed on the hour, and I can see no reason why the students should be late to their next class. This gives them half an hour, but doubtless some of them are loafing in between the time they dress and the time they go to the next class.

I have called particular attention to the MWF 9:30-10:30 instructors, telling them of the difficulty the Mathematics Department is having with the 11:30 class.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

oc - Prof. Guy Smith